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Thursday 9 June 2022

Dear parents

Unfortunately Ipek Mulla, Woodpecker Class teacher, is unwell. She will be absent from
school for the next few weeks.

As you may know Sylvana Siddique, who the children know well, has been covering the class
this week. I'm pleased to say that Alzomela Deans will be covering the class full time starting
next week. Alzomela is an experienced teacher and she has been working at Grange Park
since last year tutoring children in the school. Alzomela knows the school well and she’s
excited to be in Woodpecker Class. Alzomela will also be spending time in the class this week
as well to ensure that there is a smooth transition and she will be dismissing the children
today and tomorrow so you can see her at the door.

Ernest Pawlowski, Achievement Leader for year 2, and the rest of the year 2 team will be
working alongside Alzomela to ensure that there is continuity and progression of the work
being taught.

| know you all will join me in wishing Ipek a speedy recovery.
Kind regards

Tijen Hassan
Headteacher



